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Email: carmen.crouse@ecte.eu - Website:  www.ecte.eu 

To 
Almaty Bible Institute 
г. Алматы, мкрн. Айнабулак-1, 22Б;  
Kazakhstan 
 
Sent via e-mail to Dr. Yuriy Skurydin 
 
 

July 17, 2023 
 
Re: Decision by ECTE Accreditation Commission  
 
Dear Yuriy and Colleagues: 

The ECTE Accreditation Commission (AC) on July 17, 2023, granted transfer of institutional 
accreditation to Almaty Bible Institute from EAAA based on the Guidelines for Interagency 
Accreditation (see “Transferred Accreditation”). 

Transfer of programme accreditation was granted for your EQF level 6/First Cycle qualification 
in “Christian Leadership” with 180 ECTS. 

Transfer of accreditation means that the institution and its programmes have undergone an 
external review process that the ECTE considers adequate, even if it does not specifically 
respond to all the ECTE Standards and Guidelines. 

Accreditation is valid until July 16, 2025 (two years from AC decision) at which time a full 
review based on all ECTE Standards & Guidelines must be completed.  

The ECTE website directory will be updated accordingly within the next few days. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me as questions arise. 

Serving Him with you, 

 
Carmen Crouse 
Accreditation Director 
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